North Central Arkansas
Workforce Development Board
March 27, 2023
Minutes

The North Central Arkansas Workforce Development Board convened via zoom on March 27, 2023
to discuss the Workforce Center Certifications that had taken place. Chairman Gayle Cooper was
lead on the certifications with a Board approved team of Mr, Carson Grant, Mr. Russell Cook, and
Mrs. Judy Fulbright. The certification packet was completed on site at the two comprehensive
centers of Batesville and Searcy, to which both workforce centers passed. Vice Chair Garry
Lawrence called the meeting to order at 9:05 a.m. Vice Chair Lawrence spoke about the
certifications and asked if there were any questions. With no questions posed, he asked for a motion.
A motion was made by Jill Dockins to approve the certifications and seconded by Brittany Baker
and all Board members approved. Members present were: Mike Arnold, Gayle Cooper, Gina Wells,
Garry Lawrence, Robin Hunt, Brittany Baker, Marcus Orf, Zach Harber, Laura McGuire, Jamie
Rayford, Jill Dockins, and Wiley Osborn. Having no further discussion the meeting was adjourned
by Vice Chair Garry Cooper at 9:20 a.m.
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